
 

                                                                                       

Bulgarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry (BCCI)                                                         Embassy of the Republic of South Africa

The South African Embassy in Bulgaria in collaboration with the 
Bulgarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry

has the pleasure of inviting you

to an Investment Seminar titled:

“Huge Investment Opportunities in the Free State  
Province of South Africa”

A delegation from the Free State Province of South Africa will  present the 
Province and elaborate on the numerous fields for potential cooperation 

between Bulgarian companies and their counterparts from the Free State.

Venue: Hotel Marinela Sofia (Sofia Hall), 100 James Bourchier Blvd, Sofia

Date 13 September 2016

Time: 13:00 hrs to 16:00 hrs

The seminar will be followed by a cocktail

Simultaneous translation from English to Bulgarian language will be 
provided. 


